
Date: 1st July 2022 

OFFICIAL INVITATION LETTER 

TO ALL MEMBERS  
OF OUR WORLD BODYBUILDING AND PHYSIQUE SPORTS FEDERATION (WBPF) 

Dear Sir/Madam 

We have been given the great honor to host the 13th World Bodybuilding and Physique Sports 
Championships and Annual Congress in Phuket Island, Kingdom of Thailand from 6th to 12th 

December 2022. 

This global competition and annual congress is sanctioned by the Sports Authority of Thailand 
and National Sports Development Fund under the supervision of the Ministry of Tourism and 

Sports and recognized by the National Olympic Committee of Thailand. 

Your country's participation is important for us to showcase to the world of our healthy sport 
and fitness activity as per the saying: Bodybuilding is Nation Building. 

We will provide the best Thai hospitality during your stay in our country and shall endeavor to 
assist with all requirements regarding your travel to Phuket. 

We look forward to the pleasure of receiving you and assure you of our best attention always. 

Yours sincerely 

Sugree Supawarikul 
President, Thailand Bodybuilding and Physique Sports Association 
Joint Secretary - World Bodybuilding and Physique Sports Federation 
Secretary General. Asian Bodybuilding and Physique Sports Federation 


